From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 5:50 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear duty officer manager

lam and live in

As a one of residence | am strongly disagree
About “ organic waste transfer station.

Must be operated truck around our town, it will be risky any accident.

This site is not suitable for waste transfer processing — it needs to be within a full industrial area, with major arterial roads, not town centre or suburban roads, and not
within such reach of a major residential area.

Please consider again this issue £\

Best regards,
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